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WELCOME BACK TO THE FLASH! 
It is Friday – which means it must be time for the weekly Newsflash! For returning famililies, you will recognize the Flash 
as our weekly communication regarding what is happening at our beautiful school.  New families, this Newsflash 
replaces monthly newsletters.  It is really important that we have everyone’s email address so that you can receive these 
communications.  Our NewsFlash is posted to our school website and added to the PAC Facebook page.  
 
STAFF LIST AND SCHOOL ORGANIZATION 
Here is your up to date “who’s who in the zoo” at syuẁén’ct!  

Div 1 – Mrs. Shannon Jones  Kindergarten 
Div 2 – Mrs. Brittany Jahelka (M, T, Th, F) and TBA (Wed)   Kindergarten 
Div 3 – Miss Marissa Bradley Kindergarten/Grade 1 
Div 4 – Ms. Tracy Savage Grade 1 
Div 5 – Mrs. Jenny Work (M-Th) and TBA (Fri) Grade 1 
Div 6 – Ms. Jennifer Lupichuk Grade 2 
Div 7 – Ms. Laurie Mathieson Grade 2 
Div 8 – Mrs. Tammy Reynolds (Currently on leave) Ms. Dayna Baxter (TTOC) (M-Th), and  
             Ms. Sam Hawkins (Friday) 

Grade 3  

Div 9 – Mrs. Jenn Lehtovaara Grade 3/4 
Div 10 – Ms. Sam Hawkins (M-Th) and Mrs. Debbie Taylor (Fri) Grade 4 
Div 11 – Ms. Judith Tye Grade 4/5 
Div 12 – Ms. Catherine Dickie Grade 5 
Div 13 – Ms. Ann-Marie Brayden Grade 5/6 
Div 14 – Ms. Shannon Pakulak Grade 6/7 
Div 15 – Ms. Margaret Westaway (M, Wed-Fri) and Mrs. Jenna Nielsen Grade 6/7 
Div 16 – Mr. Ian Drown Grade 6/7 
Mrs. Jenna Nielsen Music 
Ms. Kristin Singbeil Library 
Ms. Katherine Williams Inclusion Support 
Ms. Debbie Taylor Inclusion Support 
Ms. Jena Finetti (Wed/Fri and alternating Thurs) Counselling 
Ms. Kate Caswell School Psychologist 
Mrs. Hayley Janzen (returning Oct) SLP 
Ms. Tiana Praud CYFSW 
Mrs. Alicia Hoover EA, Crossing Guard, 

Noon Hoor 
Mrs. Pam Tom EA, Noon Hour 
Mrs. Mary Maxwell EA, Noon Hour 
Ms. Leslie McEvoy EA, Noon Hour 
Ms. Krystle Booker EA 
Mr. Jim Maher EA 
Mrs. Amber Gallia EA 

 



   

           
CALENDAR UPDATES 
Please note that all the events are on our school website https://ct.schools.sd68.bc.ca/ thanks to Mrs. Lundine’s careful 
attention to detail!  
Monday  Sept 12 – Grades 1-7 move to their classes for the year 
Thursday  Sept 22 – Individual Student Photos 
Friday   Sept 23 – Terry Fox Run 
Thursday  Sept 29 – Orange Shirt Day 
Friday   Sept 30  - National Day for Truth and Reconciliation – schools closed 
     
STUDENT CONSENTS AND STUDENT VERIFICATION FORMS 
You will have received an email message from the School District indicating that all the yearly consent forms will be sent 
out via a new App. It is critical that these forms are completed as soon as possible so that students can use technology 
and go on walking field trips (including marsh walks).  I do like to use as many student photos in this NewsFlash as 
possible – but I need your consent to do that too! 
 
On Monday, students in grades 1-7 will take home their student verification forms.  Please review all of the information 
on the forms, make any corrections or additions, and return to school by the end of the week. 
 
SCHOOL SUPPLIES FOR 2022-23 
Student supplies for the 2022-23 school year have been pre-purchased by the school.  The cost, including planners or 
other communication options, is $50.00 per student. This fee can be paid through School Cash Online, or with cash or 
cheque at the office.  It is possible to pay in installments as well! Supplies will be distributed on Monday to students 
once they are in their regular classrooms.  

 
 
THE PASSING OF QUEEN ELIZABETH 
We are sending our thoughts to all those in mourning, especially the Royal family, following the death of Canada’s 
longest-reigning Sovereign, Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. 
 
School spaces across our Country have long been adorned with Her Majesty’s portrait. She has been a constant 
presence in Canadian schools for generations.  
 
Her Majesty’s death offers an opportunity to reflect on her life and the role of the monarchy in Canada. We also 
acknowledge what the Queen’s role represents as we continue our conversations about colonization, truth and 
reconciliation. These critical conversations lay before us in the days, weeks and years ahead. 
 

              
                   
 
 

CHILD GOING TO BE AWAY? 
Email Info@syuẁén’ct <info.CT@sd68.bc.ca> or call us at 

250-729-0450. 
 

https://ct.schools.sd68.bc.ca/
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